
NOTICE OF SCHEDULE CHANGE FOR QUILT GROUP 

Due to a scheduling conflict, the Quilt reorganization group meeting originally scheduled for Thursday 
Nov 7 will be moved forward one week to Thursday November 14 at 4PM, at Red Man’s Hall. 

Again all are welcome. 

As an Historical society this meeting is to explore ideas and activities including quilting, but also other 

Needle Arts as practiced by our forbearers. What are our interests? 

This is a brainstorming, information gathering session; get in on the ground floor! 

What are your interests? 

What are your skills?  

What would you like to learn? 

Some possible topics:  Quilting, colonial clothing construction, colonial home goods, textile arts, local 

history in these areas 

Forms this group might take: Hands on activities, research and study group, Lunch and Learn, 
presentations… 

Practicing and expanding our skills, learning and developing new skills in a sharing supportive 

environment. 

Show casing our efforts. In what ways might we do this? 

In what ways can we use our skills and interests to support EBHPS? efforts and products? 

Winni Flynn waflynn@verizon.net or 717 979-2456  

mailto:waflynn@verizon.net

